
 

9 June 2020 
Term 2 Week 7 

Welcome to Week 7 

The end of term is fast approaching and teachers are looking at student results for 

reporting. There will be no A-E grades this semester, with Attitude and Effort only 

listed. If you have any concerns about your child, please make an appointment with 

your teacher.  Reports will revert back to normal next semester. 

We are still waiting on some parents to return the InCAS permission slips. It is im-

portant to have as many students sit the assessment as possible in order to gain 

whole school information.  

Tammin PS was part of a trial of the program “Aussie Optimism” which focuses on 

helping students to manage anxiety and depression. This is extremely important 

given the current global situation and the way in which our world has changed. 

Teachers are currently looking at the program  for implementation  in Health. 

With the lifting of a lot of COVID-19 restrictions, it looks as though we will be able to 

hold a year 5/6 camp. This is planned for Week 4 Term 4 (November) with Mecker-

ing. The camp will be at Dwellingup DARE Camp which is a fun adventure camp de-

signed to support student leadership and safe risk taking. Students will engage in 

Team Building, confidence building trust activating and a range of other adventure 

activities. 

The cost of the camp is approximately $400 per student plus the bus hire and I 

would like to encourage all 5/6 students to assist the P&C who have kindly agreed 

to support us in reducing the cost to parents. P&C are holding a Sheep Manure 
Sale to raise funds for the camp and would like everyone to assist with bagging of 

Sheep Manure at the Button’s property this Friday. There will be a few other fund-

raising activities to assist P&C over the next term.  

 

Marita Henry  





 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK! 

Griffen - Congratulations! 
UPCOMING EVENTS………………… 

 P&C  Fundraiser - Sheep Poo Bagging 3.30pm @ Button’s 

 Wednesday 17th May - Pizza lunch 

 Thursday 18th May - Whole School Assembly     
      (staff and students only) 

 Friday 3rd July - Final Day of Term 2 

 

P&C SHEEP POO FUNDRAISER   

P&C would like to invite all parents and children to the 

Button’s farm this Friday 12th June to assist with the     

bagging of sheep manure for fundraising. 

When - Friday 12th June 

Time - 3.30pm 

Where - Manunda Stud 361 Ralston Rd 

Meeting place will be at the big white dome shed. 

 

 

 

 

 

Orders can be placed by phone/SMS Keira Wirth– 0468547135 

Bag - $8 

6x4 Trailer $40 ($60 delivered) 

8x5 Trailer $80 ($100 delivered) 

 

 



Next Wednesday 17th June, school will be offering all students a free 

Pizza lunch. If your child would prefer not to have the lunch on offer, 

please pack them a normal lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
InCAS Assessment permissions  
 
Staff will be using InCAS online assessments for all students in Years 1-6 to    

assist in monitoring and supporting the progress of students. This is due to 

the disruptions caused by COVID-19. Permissions were sent home last week 

and are now due. Please contact the office if you require another form to be 

sent home. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-2 Bulletin News 

K-2 with Miss Sara. Miss Sara is completing her final teaching practicum in our 
classroom this term. 

In K-2 for Talk4Writing we have been exploring the story ‘The Gingerbread Man’. 
We have read the story aloud using actions and voice intonation, created story 
maps to support comprehension and made our own paper Gingerbread men. 
The Year 1/2's are using their Gingerbread men to orally retell their stories using 
the iPad app ‘Chatterpix’. This approach encourages the use of literacy lan-
guage needed before reading and recreating in their own writing.  

Sonny said “My favourite part has been using the paint pens to make our own 
Gingerbread man”. 

 

 


